
Director's Monthly Report

Here's an overview of what happened at the 
library in June. 

Book borrowing increased 29% in June! We 
circulated 3,506 items. People are reading, which is 
awesome. Let's keep up the good work!

Increased Borrowing1

Library visitors had a blast with two standout programs 
that brought science and summer fun to life. The 
Orlando Science Center wowed audiences with their 
high-energy drones, and plenty of interactive moments 
that kept kids and parents alike on the edge of their 
seats. Meanwhile, Big Idea's Foam-Palooza turned the 
library lawn into a bubbly playground, where children 
danced and played in mountains of foam. We saw 
great attendance and positive feedback.

Successful Events2

We received $22.80 for late fees and $48.55 for 
copies.

Financial Overview3

Overall, it was a successful month! We had 
more readers, great events, and improved 
online access. We are looking forward to 
continuing our Summer Reading Program!

Monthly Highlights


